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EDITORIAL 

 

AJCE IS ABOUT TO PUBLISH A SPECIAL ISSUE ON THE EVE OF 

ACRICE 3 
 

Temechegn Engida 

Email: temechegn@gmail.com 

 

Dear AJCE Communities, 

The African Conference on Research in Chemistry Education (ACRICE) FASC’s official 

conference on chemistry education. It takes place every two years rotating among the chemical 

societies in Africa events. It is an IUPAC recognized conference.  ACRICE-3 will take place in 

Setif/Algeria during the week of 8 October 2017. 

Sometime around the event of the ACRICE-3, AJCE has planned to publish its special 

issue on the theme of SYSTEMIC APPROACH TO TEACHING AND LEARNING 

CHEMISTRY (SATLC). SATLC was initiated some 20 years back and AJCE wants to celebrate 

it through publishing a special issue. AJCE therefore invites you to submit manuscripts in this 

particular theme as soon as possible. 

Enjoy the second issue of AJCE 2017 that contains articles on various issues of chemical 

education.  

 

SJIF Impact Factor Evaluation [SJIF 2012 = 3.963] 
                          

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:temechegn@gmail.com

